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Comments: Please do not reduce this wild horse herd to 50. This will most definitely result in inbreeding. There

are many other viable avenues to pursue for reducing and maintaining herd size, such as PZP. Also, please

increase the low appropriate management level. Wild horses are a large economic boon to the AZ economy.

Many AZ residents as well as snowbirds such as ourselves will be very dismayed to see this poor

mismanagement and reduction in herd size. Giving preference to cows does not increase tourist spending.

Please think this through.


